
 
 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT TO ALL MEMBERS of  
Hong Kong Linux Industry Association 

 
 

AGM on 14 December, 2005 as usual 
 

Some of our members may receive an email from Mr. David Chow regarding 
the upcoming Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Hong Kong Linux Industry 
Association (HKLIA) on 14 December, 2005.  Mr. Chow had made invalid and 
false statements about myself and other members. This is not the first time. It 
caused repeated confusion and nuisance to everybody. I am sorry for him. 

 

I declare that all the procedures and doings leading to the convening of the 
AGM of 14 December 2005 are proper and genuine. I have been acting as the 
Chairman of HKLIA for more than 9 months not for my personal gain but for the 
Association and the Linux industry. I am here to call upon all of you to attend 
the AGM at 6:30PM on 14 December, 2005 at Shing Hin Restaurant, 14/F, Li 
Ka Shing Tower, Polytechnic University of Hong Kong, Hung Hom, Kowloon to 
resolve this issue once and for all. You will find out the truth at the meeting. You 
have the right to vote for the person as the Chairman who you think will serve 
you and the association the best.  

 

AGM is the legitimate way to resolve all these differences. Mr. Chow asked you 
not to come because he wants to create confusion and destruct our solidarity.  

 

The Association needs unity. Linux will prosper. Let us march forward 
hand in hand to achieve our goals as stated in our mission. Don’t let 
rumors cover your eyes and tie your hands. 
 
Look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Alan Kan 
 


